
Bonita Unified School District Celebrates 
the Opening of the 2018-19 School Year 
On Monday, August 20, teachers, administrators, and staff in the Bonita Unified 

School District are prepared and energized to welcome back over 10,000 students, 

marking the first day of the 2018-19 school year. 
 

“Our purpose is to prepare every student to live their purpose through equity, 

mastery, and focus on results,” said Superintendent Carl Coles.  “Bonita Unified has 

a reputation of excellence, and this school year we will continue to excel in the 

academics, activities, athletics, and arts.”    

 

We want to wish every student and staff enormous success for the 2018-19 school 

year. 
 

 
 
Link to video here. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XGmCGO7z3BM&feature=youtu.be&disable_polymer
=true 
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